
BPW Meeting March 12, 2025 

 

Review of Projects by Engineering Environmental Staff for Impacts to Water Resources 

 
15.  87434 Approving Plans, Specifications, and Schedule of Assessments for John Nolen 

Drive Reconstruction Assessment District - 2025. (District 4, District 13) 
 
This project would normally require both WDNR and City Erosion Control permits 
as well as Chapter 30 permit for work along the banks of a navigable water (Lake 
Monona) – however as this project is being completed by the WDOT, the project 
falls under the Memorandum of Understanding between the WDOT and WDNR.  
A letter of compliance will be issued by the WDNR when required conditions 
have been met.  As it is a State project no City permits are issued (regulation up 
the government ladder is not permitted).  
 
 
Prepared by Greg Fries 3/7/25  

 

 

 

 

 


